
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
AND  

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE DECISIONS 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission of the City of Arroyo Grande 
scheduled for Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
Notice is hereby given that the following administrative decisions were made by the 
Community Development Director during the period of January 4, 2022, and January 18, 
2022. This serves as notice that an appeal of any of these decisions may be filed before 
the date listed below, consistent with Arroyo Grande Municipal Code section 16.12.150.  
 

  Case No. Applicant Address Description Action Planner Date of 
Approval 

End of Appeal 
Period 

PPR21-031 Stephanie 
Burkard 

541 Ide 
Street 

Establishment of 
a vacation rental 
in an existing 
single-family 
residence 

A P. Holub January 11, 
2022 

January 22, 
2022 

 
Appeals may be filed electronically by submitting a completed appeal form to  
pc-publiccomment@arroyogrande.org and making arrangements with the City to pay 
the applicable appeal fee. Appeal forms are available at: 
https://www.arroyogrande.org/DocumentCenter/View/282/Appeal-Application-PDF  
 
 
 
Brian Pedrotti 
Community Development Director 
 
Posted on January 13, 2022 

- City Hall, 300 E. Branch Street, Arroyo Grande 
- City Website 
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